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Dear Brothers and sisters, 

We would like to thank you for all your support and prayers for us and for the 
ELION Media Ministry. We appreciate your love and friendship and praise 
God for having you in our lives.  

At this moment, we are working on several different projects - Sasko is 
working on the Community Bible Study Serbia video presentation and Ira is 
translating the Bible study material for the book of Acts.  

Also, the Elion Media has received an approval from Dr. Jeffress to translate 
and publish up to 1,000 copies of his book "Not all roads lead to heaven" on 
Royalty-Free basis, but we still need finances for translation and publishing. 
Please pray with us for God to provide the necessary funds and if you feel 
lead by the Lord to help us with publishing this book, do let us know. 

You can watch the latest video by ELION Media that Sasko recently made 
with a drone for the HUB Bible school. Enjoy the beautiful scenes of this 
video, specifically made to show the building exterior and environment. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=E0AIiyqfa48  

This year will be exactly 10 years since we moved to Belgrade from the Bible 
school and started the ELION Media Ministry. Although we have been serving 
faithfully Christian organisations and churches all these years, we would still 
like to see an ELION Media Centre. So, please pray with us that God will lead 
our ministry and provide for all the necessary needs in order to build the 
ELION Media Centre with a Christian TV and Christian radio through which 
the Gospel could be powerfully proclaimed.  

Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support over all these years. 
We appreciate that greatly! 

We wish you a peaceful and beautiful summer.  

In Christ, 

Saško and Ira Bogeski 

 


